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Dear Commissioner Pfannenstiel; 

As a fifty-three year resident of the state of California I was horrified to hear that the commission 
is considering a revision to Title 24 that will require "programmable communicating 
thermostats" be installed in all new homes and remodels of existing air conditioners. This is an 
overly intrusive proposal. It is 
 the government's business to determine what temperature is 

acceptable in private homes. 


As a commission you should be looking into how to supply adequate electricity for your 

population. Please use our tax dollars wisely. There is a demand so please increase the supply. 


I'm curious, why does the government think this is a good idea? I am OPPOSED to the 

government installing "programmable communicating thermostats." 


Sincerely, 

Lisa 

5733 Hidden Brook Ct. 


Village, CA 91362 


